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Update: Proposed Rule Would Impose Pay Transparency and Salary History Requirements for Federal
Contractors

The Federal Acquisition Regulatory Council recently issued a Proposed Rule that would require pay
transparency in federal contracting. In this episode, Chris and Jeremy discuss the proposed rule in detail. They
cover the implications of the rule, the current landscape of pay equity law, and the steps federal contractors may
want to take to prepare for this rule.
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